Wulf

From: "Dra. Manuela Martinez" | IIINININNINIIIEN
To: “wulf"

Sent: Saturday, October 08, 2005 5:48 PM

Attach: Matthew's ERG.jpg

Subject: Re: for Matthew's school

Dear Joyce,

In contrast to the ERG performed on Matthew in November 2003, which was
almost extinguished (a very small a wave was just starting to

insinuate), the ERG performed in November 2004 already shows a and b
waves with an achromatic stimulus. To me, this indicates a clear
improvement, although Matthew's ERG is still very abnormal, and Mathew
needs to receive special visual services. I enclose both ERG tracings

to show to your ophthalmologist.

Best regards,

Dr. Manuela Martinez

Manuela Martinez Foundation for
Children with Metabolic Diseases

http://www.martinezfoundation.org/

Stauros Children's Hospital

Plaza Karl Marx 1

08035 Barcelona, Spain
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